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Council Members 

□ Bingham, Nicki 1 □ Dougherty, Marie 2 □ Hansen, Nelma 1 □ Hatch, Monica 1 
□ Kunzler, Debra 2 □ Van Natter, Ryan □ Waldron, Kimberly 1  

 

Attendees 

□ Bingham, Nicki 1 □ Dougherty, Marie 2 □ Hansen, Nelma 1 □ Hatch, Monica 1 
□ Van Natter, Ryan    

 
 

Agenda  

 

□ Welcome  

□ Reading middle of year update  □ Ryan Van Natter shared the data on 
middle-of-year Acadience (DIBELS) 
testing. Our SIP goal was that we would 
increase the percentage of students 
proficient from beginning of year to 
middle of year by 10. We increased by 8, 
not quite meeting our goal. We will 
continue to work to meet the 10 point 
increase by the end of the year.  

□ Volunteer background checks □ We discussed the recent requirement for 
volunteers to be background checked, 
along with the information that the cost 
had been reduced from $40 to $28. PTA is 
working on a proposal to help fund the 
checks for parents whose involvement in 
PTA is significant.  

□ Class requests □ Ryan Van Natter shared that class 
requests would be similar to last year but 
with a shorter window.  

□ Learning First Day □ The council was notified of the Learning 
First day on Tuesday, March 24, at the 
Kendall building in Farmington.  

 


